From: Hayden Rand

To: Public Testimony
Subject: Vote YES - Ordinance 230613 and Resolution 230618
Date: Monday, July 31, 2023 3:03:50 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,

I love riding bikes and walking in Kansas City and continue to be afraid for my safety. Far too
many pedestrians and cyclists are killed by cars in our city, and common sense measures to
make our roads safer are better for anyone who calls Kansas City home. I use the existing bike
paths and trails whenever I can, and having them connected would make things even better
and safer.

Please vote in support of Ordinance 230613 and Resolution 230618. I want those who maybe
don't have their own vehicle or who choose to not use it sometimes to continue living,
working, and thriving in our city.

Regards,

Hayden Rand

2602 Smart Ave
Kansas City, MO 64124
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